Dear Spring Hill Elementary Families,

My name is Lena Brower, and I am thrilled to lead a school with such capable students, dedicated staff, and a supportive school community. I feel very fortunate to be part of Spring Hill and am eager to learn more about your child and family this school year.

Over the last decade, I have worked in education in varying positions and capacities. Before becoming principal here, I worked with pre-K to 12th-grade students. I have been a special education, intervention, reading, English, and inclusion teacher, a coordinator, an elementary assistant principal, and a summer school principal. I hope to utilize my skills as an educational leader at Spring Hill Elementary and work with you as a partner in education to ensure success for your child.

On a personal note, the Air Force brought us to Alaska, where my husband serves in the Air National Guard. We have lived in Alaska for the past eight years, and my children were born here. My daughter will attend 1st grade, and my son is in preschool. I am proud to lead in and have my child in the Anchorage School District, where diversity, high expectations, and equity are valued. I view education and the cycle for improvement and best practices as a life-long effort. I continue to learn from our school community of students, their families, and staff. I encourage you to become involved in any way possible; the relationship between school and families is the key to success for our children.

I look forward to meeting you all at our back-to-school social on August 17 at 5:15 PM and throughout this school year.

See you soon!

Lena Brower, Principal Spring Hill Elementary

ZW-BKIMPL